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Reminder: Blue Cross Vision Plans with the Davis Vision Network 
In January 2017, Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Minnesota (Blue Cross) launched Blue Cross Vision plans to 
Individuals and group clients. The vision plans are independent of Blue Cross health plans and are separate from 
benefits associated with a health plan. Blue Cross Vision plans have a separate vision ID card from the health plan.   
 
Blue Cross has received concerns from members advising that they have been turned away from receiving vision 
services and told they do not have coverage. It is imperative that vision providers do not turn away patients. When a 
patient presents a Blue Cross Vision ID card please review the back of the ID card for information on 
eligibility and benefits.   
 
Blue Cross has partnered with Davis Vision to offer plans which feature the Davis Vision Network. New plans may 
be added without notification and plan names may change, therefore it is important to always check eligibility. 

Below is a sample of a Blue Cross Vision ID card: 
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